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19 July 2021 
 
 
 
 

President Dr. William Wilson 
Oral Roberts University 

7777 South Lewis Avenue 
Tulsa, OK         74171 

918-495-6161 
 
 
 
Subject 1:     mRNA “vaccine” as Ongoing Cause of Death (COD) 
Subject 2:     Fraudulent Promotions of “COVID vaccine” and “Delta Variant” 
Subject 3:     Fox News Interview of Pastor Robert Jeffress (15 July 2021) 
 

Reference 1:  My Letter to the Presidents of the Ivy League (6 March 2021) 
Reference 2:  My Letter to Anthony Fauci and Ivy League Law School Deans (12 April 2021) 
Reference 3:  My Letter to Governor DeSantis / Governor Noem (23 April 2021) 
Reference 4:  My Letter to Fox News CEO Mr. Jack Abernethy (24 June 2021) 
 

Reference 5:  Dr. Reiner Fuellmich Interview of Dr. David Martin of July 2021: 
   The Coronavirus Investigation Committee (Enclosed USB Drive) 
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Letter of 27 June 2021, to Paul V. Sheridan from President William Wilson  
of Oral Roberts University (ORU) 
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Announcement from Oral Roberts University (ORU) President Dr. William Wilson: 
A Return to Normal Operations at ORU: 
 
Students will not be required to have a vaccination for COVID-19 in order to attend ORU this Fall. 
 
We have not been requiring, nor will we require, COVID-19 vaccinations of staff or faculty in order to serve 
or work at this university. 
 
Students will not be required to test for COVID-19 before entering the dorms. 
 
Masks will be optional in all campus venues and at all campus events. They will not be required anywhere 
on campus. 
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